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PMIX Operations Subcommittee 

Date/time:  Monday, March 16th 1-2p ET (12-1p CT, 11a-12p MT, 10-11a PT) 
Dial-in: 866-200-5786     Meeting ID: 7367 8822 01      Participant ID: # 

 

Conference Call Attendance 

Affiliation: Name: Attendance: 

State Representatives:   

California Tina Farales N 

Delaware Jason Slavoski N 

Florida Rebecca Poston Y 

Florida Erika Marshall N 

Georgia Kristin Marvin Y 

Kentucky Jean Hall Y 

Maine Johanna Buzzell N 

Maine Jennifer Marlowe Y 

Nebraska Kevin Borcher Y 

New York Josh Vinciguerra N 

New York Kim Leonard N 

New York Dave Flashover N 

Washington Matthew Reid N 

Washington Sasha De Leon N 

Other:   

Appriss Don Vogt Y 

NABP Danna Droz Y 

Sherry Green & Associates Sherry Green Y 

Committee Support:   

CDC Wes Sargent N 

ONC Margeaux Akazawa N 

ONC Carmen Smiley N 

Tom Carlson Consulting Tom Carlson Y 

PDMP TTAC Patrick Knue Y 

PDMP TTAC Jim Giglio Y 

  



Conference Call Agenda/Minutes 

➢ Roll Call 

Quorum established. 

 

➢ Approval of Minutes from 2-24-2020 

Motion to approve the minutes made by Jean Hall (KY); seconded by Jennifer Marlowe (ME). 

Unanimously approved. 

 

➢ Update from Patient Matching Working Group 

Kevin Borcher (NE) stated that the group met two (2) weeks ago where they reviewed the 

relevant ASAP fields involved in patient matching.  TTAC sent out an email to the PDMP 

Administrators to identify percentages of patient ID qualifiers that are sent with the prescription 

data. Jean Hall (KY) mentioned that Chris Delcher (University of Kentucky) will be joining the 

workgroup. 

 

➢ Update from PMIX Schema Working Groups 

Jean Hall (KY) stated that the two (2) workgroups are working on updating the schema to the 

latest versions of ASAP 4.2B and NIEM 4.2 and patient alerts. Tom Carlson (Carlson Consulting) 

stated that the patient alerts code table is complete and sent to the Operations Subcommittee.  

He also mentioned that the updated schema is mostly completed, there are some cardinality 

issues remaining.  

 

➢ PMIX Website and Logo 

TTAC mentioned that the workgroup made suggestions to the mock-up webpages and new logo.  

It is anticipated that this will be ready prior to the next subcommittee meeting. 

 

➢ Other Business 

Kevin Borcher (NE) stated that the PMIX Executive Committee will send out 2020 goals prior to 

the next meeting. 

 

➢ Next Meeting – Monday, April 20th at 1p ET 

 

➢ Action Items 


